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To: Mayor & Members of Council 

From:  Jill Fiorito, Drainage Superintendent  

Date:  August 11, 2022 

Subject: Drainage Board minutes July 4, 2022 

Recommendation 

This report is for information only.  

Background  

The draft minutes from July 4, 2022, Drainage Board meeting are attached.  

Comments 

Mr. Tony Peralta, P.Eng. from N.J. Peralta Engineering was in attendance to provide a 
summary of his pre-liminary drainage report for Puce Road, Major Street and Lilydale 
Avenue Drainage Improvements dated August 19, 2022.  

The Drainage Board recommended that Council approve the Preliminary Engineer’s 
report and instruct the Engineer to prepare a full Engineers report in accordance with 
Section 10(5) of the Ontario Drainage Act. 

Mr. Kory Snelgrove, P. Eng. from N.J. Peralta Engineering was in attendance to provide 
a summary of his reports Bridge over the 10th Concession Drain dated May 4, 2022 and 
Pfahler Drain Enclosure May 27, 2022.  

The Drainage Board recommended that By-law 053-2022 and 059-2022 being 
recommended for third reading. 

Others Consulted 

Essex Regional Conservation Authority has been consulted on these projects 

Financial Impacts 

All costs associated with these works will be assessed out according to the proportions 
outlined in the engineer’s report.  
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Attachments: Draft Drainage Board minutes dated July 4, 2022. 

Report Approval Details 

Document Title: Drainage Board meeting July 4th, 2022.docx 

Attachments: - 7 - July 4,  2022 Drainage Board Minutes.docx 

Final Approval Date: Sep 7, 2022 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

Prepared by Jill Fiorito 
 
Submitted by Krystal Kalbol 
 
Approved by Justin Rousseau and Truper McBride 


